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End of Sale Statement
July 2021
4050 HF SDR transceiver

The discontinuation of the Barrett 2050 HF SSB transceiver has necessitated re-packaging the Barrett 4050
HF SDR transceiver into two variants: The 4050ip HF SDR Transceiver (Part#: BC405000ip) and the 4050se
HF SDR Transceiver (Part#: BC405000se). The 4050 title denotes the radio model while the suffix (ip or se)
designates the feature subset. Existing certifications and specifications for the 4050 model are retained for
both variants.

As such Barrett Communications is announcing the end of sale of the 4050 HF SDR transceiver (Part#:
BC405000) with the following rationale and way forward.

The Barrett 4050 HF SDR Transceiver (Part#: BC405000) will be replaced by the Barrett 4050ip HF SDR
Transceiver (Part#: BC405000ip) and the 4050se HF SDR Transceiver (Part#: BC405000se).

The Barrett 4050ip HF SDR Transceiver (Part#: BC405000ip) provides a full feature compliment and direct
ethernet/IP connectivity with a built-in Rj45 socket on the rear of the transceiver.

Additionally, the new 4050se HF SDR Transceiver (Part#: BC405000se) will replace the Barrett 2050 HF SSB
transceiver.

Discontinued Product Part Numbers
4050 HF SDR transceiver (Part#: BC405000)

As of July 2021, manufacturing will cease, and no further orders can be accepted for the above-mentioned
products.

Available Product Part Number

4050 HF SDR transceiver is replaced by the following products:
4050ip HF SDR transceiver (Part#: BC405000ip)
4050se HF SDR transceiver (Part#: BC405000se)

Please contact Barrett Communications for more information.
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